
  

Open Afternoon – Harting CE Primary School 

1.30 – 3.30pm on Wednesday, 10th October, 2018. 

 

If you are interested in your child joining us, 

 please come and see the school at work. 

 
We have children from  

Sussex and Hampshire villages,  
Midhurst and Petersfield. 

 Visits at other times can be arranged by calling: 

01730 825388 or email: office@harting.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 


